Editorial

Ambassadors for the Army

In his second letter to the church at Corinth, Paul exhorted the members to think of
themselves as “ambassadors for Christ” (Il Corinthians 5:20). In the next few weeks, a number
of us will have the opportunity to be ambassadors for The Salvation Army. For many in the
community, it will be their only contact with the Army’s representatives during the year.

I am referring, of course, to those who will be attending Christmas kettles in malls and other
strategic locations across the country. There is a world of difference between the individual
who smiles warmly at passersby, graciously thanks all who donate and radiates pride in her
assignment, and the individual who projects an image of boredom and indifference.















